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Both Youth football and Lytchett Red Triangle men's team have been very active. Red Triangle have won all six of their first league matches, although they lost their seventh.
 
The Club building continues to be used most days. Income and expenditure are roughly in balance.
 
The recreation ground is due to be slitted shortly. Further work on playing surfaces is being planned for the spring.
 
The Astro fencing has been repaired. 
 
A new garage door to the store on the end of the Club building is due for fitting on 22nd October.
 
Investigation into the placing of a container or covering over the space between the Club and the Scout hut to provide extra equipment storage is being progressed.

A working group is progressing plans to stage an event towards the end of April 2020 to celebrate 100 years of LM Red Triangle FC, the buoyant state of Youth Football, the refurbishment of the Club building and to raise funds for the Club. 
 
The governance arrangements of the Sports Club are being more formalised. The Sports Club Management Committee will be responsible for the management of the facilities (Pavilion, recreation ground playing areas and Astro) and will continue to report to the Parish Council, potentially Development Trust in future. A User group would sit below this Committee to feed in ideas and issues to it. Membership of the two bodies would reflect the stake holders in each. 
 
All the foregoing is positive and reflects the progress made in the last 18 months. The only less than positive note is the failure of the contractor to complete the renovation work in the Club. His contract has been terminated and the remaining work will be completed by alternative tradesmen. It is not expected that the final cost will vary significantly from that originally approved. 
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